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Rector 

Taraz state pedagogic university 

Amirbekuly Yerzhan 

Dear Yerzhan Amirbekuly! 

The Independent Agency for Quality Assurance in Education (IQAA) informs 

that according to the meeting of the Accreditation Council held on December 28, 

2019, there was a decision made in relation to the university headed by you: accredit 

educational programs for a period of 5 years – 5B10100 Preschool education and 

upbringing, 5B010200 Pedagogics and methods of primary education, 5B010300 

Pedagogics and psychology, 5B010600 Musical education, 5B011700 Kazakh 

language and literature, 5B011800 Russian language and literature, 5B011200 

History, 5B010700 Fine arts and drawing, 5B010900 Mathematics, 

5B011000Physics, 5B011200 Chemistry, 5B011300 Biology. 

The Agency congratulates you on your successful specialized accreditation 

and wishes the further effective work and new achievements.  

In accordance with the main provisions of accreditation (subsequent 

procedures), the Agency has been conducting post-accreditation monitoring of the 

activities of the educational organization for 5 years. The University must annually 

submit to the Agency a report on the achievements and changes that have occurred 

over the year to support the quality of education on the basis of agreement of post-

accreditation monitoring (the first report must be submitted to the Agency by 

November 27, 2020) 

Remarks on educational programs are presented in the annex. 

Sholpan Kalanova  

President of Independent Agency for Quality  

Assurance in Education (IQAA), Professor, Dr.Sc. 


